
HIDDEN OAK ELEMENTARY

PTA NEWS
PTA Membership is Open for 2024-25!

Upcoming Events in August
12th - First Day of School
20th @ 6pm - General Assembly
Meeting
24th @ 5:30pm - Skate Station Spirit
Night
SIGN UP TO VOLUNTEER AT SKATE STATION

PTA Executive Board for 2024-2025

School Supply Lists

With the school  year just around the corner, PTA membership is open for the new year! Individual
membership is just $5.00 and Family membership is $10.00. Join the PTA in supporting our teachers,
staff and students with the many projects and activities that the PTA hosts each year. 
We are currently looking for volunteers to serve on the following committees: Staff/Teacher
Appreciation, Community Building Events, School Carnival, Membership and Spirit Shop. If you think
that you would like to participate on a committee, contact Kris Krick at president@hiddenoakpta.org.

July 19, 2024

Kris Krick, President, president@hiddenoakpta.org
Shannon Story, VP, vicepresident@hiddenoakpta.org
Amber Humphries, Secretary, secretary@hiddenoakpta.org
Elizabeth Fiore, Treasurer, treasurer@hiddenoakpta.org
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www.sbac.edu/hiddenoak
2100 Fort Clarke Blvd. Gainesville 32606

To Join the PTA:
https://hiddenoak.givebacks.com

If you purchased a
school supply kit for

2024-25 it will be in your
child’s class on the first

day of school!


